5/24/2017 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - Swift Fox

iﬁcfnigo Housey - DNR, Melissa <melissa.housey@state.co.us>
Swift Fox
Blair A Eastwood <blair@lario.net> Wed, May 24, 2017 at 11:18 AM

To: "Housey - DNR, Melissa" <melissa.housey@state.co.us>

Melissa,

Due to the location of the Wakanda 3-42 in Washington County, Colorado being located in a swift fox habitat area, Lario will be planning a trip to do a site visit prior
to construction, to determine if there are dens in vicinity of the pad area

Lario will be in contact with the COGCC and CPW if any dens are found in order to protect this habitat. Lario will provide any photos or locations of dens if found, to
the COGCC & CPW and will file the results of the site visit with the COGCC.

Regards,

Blair Eastwood
Engineering/Regulatory
Lario Oil & Gas Company
PO Box 29

Denver, CO 80201
(303)595-8030 (office)

blair@lario.net
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